
Item G26
#2002-227 - Approving Amendment to Agreement for Engineering 
Services for Platte Valley Industrial Park Drainage Study
At the August 28, 2001 Council Meeting, Olsson Associates of Grand Island was hired to 
begin study of Drainage Improvements at the Platte Valley Industrial Park.  The agreement 
was approved with funds allocated for Phases I and II of the project. An Amendment to the 
Contract is needed for Phases III - Final Design, Phase IV- City of Grand Island Review and 
Approval, and Phase V - Contract Bidding Assistance. 

This Amendment to Contract for Engineering Services was negotiated for actual costs not to 
exceed  $52,690.00 for the following:
-Right of Way Services
-Site Surveys
-Final Design - Storm Water Improvements
-Contract Bidding Services

It is recommended that Council authorize execution of the Agreement.  Adequate funds are 
available in Capital Projects Account No. 40033520.
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 R E S O L U T I O N   2002-227 
 
 
 WHEREAS, on August 28, 2001 by Resolution 2001-218, the City of Grand Island 
approved a contract with Olsson Associates to perform the study, survey and design for drainage from the 
detention cells in the Platte Valley Industrial Park to an outlet, most likely the Wood River; and 
 
 WHEREAS, Olsson Associates is now ready to complete the final design for the storm 
water improvements for the Platte Valley Industrial Park for which the preliminary design services were 
provided; and 
 
 WHEREAS, it is recommended that Olsson Associates perform such final design work at 
an estimated fee of $52,690, in accordance with the proposed Amendment to Contract for Engineering 
Services. 
 
 NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED BY THE MAYOR AND COUNCIL OF 
THE CITY OF GRAND ISLAND, NEBRASKA, that the Amendment to Contract for Engineering 
Services by and between the City and Olsson Associates to complete the final design for the storm water 
improvements for the Platte Valley Industrial Park is hereby approved for the amount of $52,690. 
 
 BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED, that the Mayor is hereby authorized and directed to 
execute such agreement on behalf of the City of Grand Island. 
 
 - - - 
 
Adopted by the City Council of the City of Grand Island, Nebraska on July 23, 2002. 
 
 
 

_____________________________________
       RaNae Edwards, City Clerk 


